
This is a forwarded message 
From: Spiritenorp@aol.com <Spiritenorp@aol.com> 
To: atsaliuk@mtu-net.ru 
Date: Thursday, December 30, 2004, 8:05:41 AM 
Subject: From Sasha Tsaliuk 
 
 
Dear Sir or Miss, 
 
I am the Cantor in Thousand Oaks where we were fortunate enough the receive  
the Hassidic Cappella last March as guests for the weekend. They led the Friday  
evening service with me and we sang a concert together on Sunday. The  
experience was magnificent from beginning to end for both me and our K'hilla,  
congregation. Sasha Tsaliuk was a delight to prepare repertoire with. He was flexible  
in both learning numbers on request from me as well as programming his own  
pieces and providing me with things well ahead of time. I have sung with many  
conductors and I found him extraordinarily sensitive to my needs as a singer and  
interpreter. I know the Moscow Male Jewish Choir will achieve much success in  
the future and it has been my pleasure to be a part of their legacy of  
memorable concerts throughout the world.  
 
Sincerely yours, 
Cantor Peter Halpern 
 
 
 


